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Gesture geometry
The painting students of the Faculty of Music and Visaul Arts of the UP gave a musical guided tour to showcase their works. The Ancora Art Gallery, which opened at the beginning of the year, gave the young artists the opportunity to exhibit their work in a collaborative project. The musical event took place on November 23rd, with Prof. Péter Somody DLA and Prof. Ancora DLA from the faculty. Márta Nyilas DLA selected the thematic exhibition participants. The exhibition of Gyöngy Kalmár, Tamara Molnár and Lajos Géczi is open until 30th November.
